
Nevada  has  money  for  OHV
projects
Approximately $1.2 million in grants is available for off-
highway vehicle (OHV) projects in Nevada.

The money is generated by the registration of OHVs in the
state.

Grants are available for OHV projects relating to: (1) studies
or planning for OHV trails and facilities; (2) mapping and
signing of OHV trails and facilities; (3) the acquisition of
land for OHV trails and facilities; (4) the enhancement or
maintenance of OHV trails or facilities; (5) the construction
of OHV trails or facilities; (6) restoration of areas that
have been damaged by the use of OHVs; (7) construction of
trail  features  to  minimize  OHV  impacts  to  environmentally
sensitive areas; (8) OHV safety training and education; and
(9) OHV compliance and enforcement.

Applications are due by 4pm on Nov. 1. The Nevada Commission
on Off-Highway Vehicles will award the OHV grants in December.

OHV grants may be used for OHV projects by federal, state, and
local governments, Native American tribes, special government
districts,  profit  or  nonprofit  organizations,  and  private
individuals.

Application packages are available online.
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